
SPPA                Amendment to Teachers’ Superannuation Circular 2003/02

SCOTTISH PUBLIC PENSIONS AGENCY

To:

The Secretary General, Convention of Scottish Local Authorities

The Director of Education, Director of Finance & Human Resources
 Manager, Scottish Local Authorities

Principals of Further and Higher Education Institutions

Independent Schools

Official Correspondents of Other Participating Organisations

7 Tweedside Park
Tweedbank
Galashiels TD1 3TE

Telephone: 01896 893 000
Fax: 01896 893214

September 2003

Dear Sir or Madam

THE TEACHERS’ SUPERANNUATION (SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS
PROVISION OF MEDICAL SERVICES TO SPPA

Teachers’ Superannuation Circular 2003/2 issued on 19 September 2003 advised of a change
in the provider of medical advisory services to SPPA.

In the Circular it was stated that employers were to ensure that fully completed Form Awards
27, part 1, 2 and (MED) were to be collated by them prior to being submitted to SPPA.   That
was incorrect.  If the scheme member wishes, he or she can send the Form Awards 27, part 2
directly to SPPA, as was previously indicated in Teachers’ Superannuation Circular No.
2002/1, issued on 30 January 2002.  The form does not have to be returned to the member’s
employer.

I apologise for any for any inconvenience caused by this error.

Yours faithfully

Gordon J Taylor
Director of Operations


